
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Just a reminder: our next meeting is 
Tuesday, July 5th. 

 
We will be meeting at the Chota Center in 

the quilter’s room at 5pm. 
 

We are happy to report that there will be 
three guest speakers all of them running for 

election in just a few weeks. 
 

Please come prepared with any questions 
or concerns that you may have for them.  

 
This is a great opportunity to have your 

concerns addressed before it’s time to cast 
your vote. 

 
Looking forward to seeing everyone there! 
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